Minutes of Steering Group Meeting on 7th December 2011 held at St Andrew's Rooms Cafe at 7pm prior to Transport Discussion
Present
Peter Ward, Chris Cant, Richard Wood, Peter Clarke, Nigel Jenkins, Maureen Ward.
Apologies from Peter Dicken, John Bodger, Geoff Rockcliffe-King
Next Meetings
At next SG meeting on 17th January Dawn Hurton has been invited to discuss future project  possibilities. PW suggested setting aside the Feb dates of 1st and 21st for discussion of organisational issues - direction of travel for PACT and how various projects fit into the overall strategy. The Waste and Resources Group aim to have a discussion at the SG meeting on 1st March.
Updates on projects
Story Giants
CC reported that there were no more books available for sale. However copies are still available for people who were involved in the project who have missed out on the first round of distribution. CC agreed to investigate the possibilities of doing another print run.
Film Competition
NJ is progressing this and has applied for a grant of £1000. He will write to various electronics companies (eg. Sony) asking if they would be willing to contribute to prizes. He has also produced flyers and contacted Eden Arts and CAfS. He asked everyone to look out for potential sponsors/partners. PW agreed to look for grant possibilities.
Greening of Penrith
PW reported that there had been a very positive response to the planters and that underplanting of the trees and planting of the boxes around the Monument would follow shortly with the aim of a good spring show.
The meeting closed at 7.30 in time to commence the Transport Discussion.
